## SILVERBERG GOLDMAN &

BIKOFF, L.L.P. Georgetown Place • Suite 120 • 1101 30TH Street, NW • Washington, D.C. 20007

Voice (202) 944-3300 • Facsimile (202) 944-3306 • E-mail: pmarano@sebdc.com

ATTORNEYS BY LAW

July 15, 2011

## Via FederalExpress

Dr. Steven D. Crocker Chairman of the Board of Directors Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 4676 Admiralty Way Suite 330 Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601 USA

## RE: Correspondence From The International Olympic Committee (IOC)

Dear Dr. Crocker,

As discussed in our telephone conversation earlier today, enclosed please find a printed and duly executed copy of the July 12, 2011 letter from IOC Director General, Christophe de KEPPER.

We look forward to working with you and ICANN counsel in efforts to achieve appropriate protection for the Olympic terms in the domain name system.

Sincerely,

Phillip V. Marano, Esq.

cc: James L. Bikoff, Esq.